
 

 

WMU will meet on Tuesday, July 26 in the 

fellowship hall at 10am.  All women are 

welcome. 

 

NO JOY CLUB 

IN THE MONTH  

OF  JULY 

We will resume August 15.  Look for information 

in your upcoming bulletins and your August Gate 

Post. 

Leadership Council Meeting - Tuesday, July 12 @ 6:30pm in the Hope Class 

Church Conference - Wednesday, July 27 @ 6:30pm 

 We share our sympathies with: 

The families of Elsie Crainshaw,  

Lillian Price, Margaret “Sis 

Schaeffer and Jack West on their passing. 

Remember these families in prayer. 

OPERATION           

CHRISTMAS CHILD 

Donation boxes are in the Fidelis 

classroom and at the bottom of the 

stairs near the fellowship hall.   For the month of  

July bring red, white, and blue (use your 

imagination), and toys.   You may also give money 

to help send the boxes and also provide Bible study 

materials.   Pray for this ministry and the children. 

Congratulations to Lonnie & 

Katie Bishop on the birth of 

Noelle Hope Bishop on June 14.  

Noelle weighed 6 lbs. 15 

ounces.  Isabelle and Brielle are 

the proud big sisters; and to Pat Durham on the 

birth of her first grandchild, Reeves Truth Durham, 

son of Patrick & Judy Durham born June 15. 

Reeves weighed 7 lbs. 9 ounces. 

Thank You notes have been received from:  

The family of Lillian Price, Kelsey Todd and                     

Miracle Hill Shepherd’s Gate. 

Wonderful Wednesdays 

Wonderful Wednesdays are for age 3–Grade 6 

completed.  Children will continue BAMM (Bible 

Skills, Activities, Missions, Music) and 

preschoolers will continue their regular activities at 

6:30 p.m. unless there is a special event planned.  

Wonderful Wednesday for July is: 

July 13 - VBS Craft Night 

Children will make crafts for VBS 

 
“Focus on giants, you 

stumble. Focus on God, 
your giants tumble.”    

Max Lacado 
 

A good word is always found at the Northgate 
Library!  Come check us out. 

  
We open on Sunday’s @ 9am.  We open at 

5:45pm on Wednesday in the summer months. 

Please pray for our Deacons.  Deacon 

Elections will be held Sunday, July 24. 

Summer Family Nights 

  Wednesday, July 27 @ 5:30pm  

Chick-fil-A Fun Night 

EVERYONE IS INVITED 

The cost is $6 for adults and                                   

$3 for children under age 12. 

Supper will be in the fellowship hall at 5:30.  

Regular Wednesday evening service at 6:30pm.  

Make reservations by calling the church office 

no later than Tuesday, July 26 at noon. 

THE CHURCH OFFICE 

WILL BE CLOSED ON 

MONDAY, JULY 4 IN 

OBSERVANCE OF 

INDEPENDENCE DAY. 

 

August 6-7 the Iron-Man 
Christianity Men’s Conference is 
coming to Northgate, led by Wallace 
Francis. Mr. Francis is a former NFL 
player for the Buffalo Bills and Atlanta 
Falcons who left the NFL in 1982 to 
answer God’s call to ministry. The 
conference will  focus on the 
connections between football and 
faith,. All men, from youth to senior 
adult, are encouraged to attend.  Invite 
your family, friends and co-workers.  
Begin praying for the men God would 
have you invite to this powerful 
weekend! The schedule of events will 
be forthcoming soon. 
 

Northgate will be starting a 

brand new Sunday School 

Class in August! The 

Summit Class will be for 

single young adults, ages 18-29. Baxter and 

Maggie McGuirt will be leading this class. All 

those who are interested in attending this class 

are invited to a fellowship lunch on July 

31 immediately following the worship service. 

We’ll enjoy a meal together, talk a little bit 

about what the class will look like, and hang 

out. Hope to see you there!  

A Retirement Reception for 

Tommy Murray will be held on 

Sunday, July 24 at 4:00pm in the 

fellowship hall.   Plan to join us as 

we bid a fond farewell to Tommy 

and thank him for his years of 

faithful service as our Custodian. 

A love offering will be received at 

the reception. 

The Northgate Youth would 

like to thank everyone for so 

generously donating to our 

fundraiser. Your donation 

allowed us to go to Mission-Fuge camp at 

Ridgecrest, and will help with other activities 

throughout the year.   THANK YOU ! ! 

Wednesday night 

prayer meeting and 

Bible study will now 

be held in the Bryan 

Whitmire Sunday 

School classroom at 6:30pm. We will have 

prayer from 6:30-7:00 and Bible study 

from 7:00-7:30pm.   

Choir practice will be held in the sanctuary at 

6:30pm. 
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The Ordinance of the Lord’s Supper will be 

Sunday, July 31. 

NO fellowship meal. 

There will be no Children’s 

Church on  July 31. 

 

 

633 Summit Drive 

Greenville, SC  29609 

www.northgatebaptist.com 

 

Come and help us find the truth  

below the surface. 

Motto:  

Jesus Sees… 

Jesus Knows… 

      Jesus Saves 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Register online at www.northgatebaptist.com GROW IN JULY 

  11   Team R 

18   Team O 

25  Team W 

 

Women’s Get Away at Folly Beach, November 4-6, 

2016.  The cost for accommodations for the weekend is 

$100 per person.  There is a $50 non-refundable 

deposit due by July 31.  Space is limited so reserve 

your spot soon.  For more information,                                    

contact Debbie Hudson or Tina Jimmerson. 

July 10 at 5pm in the Bryan Whitmire 

classroom.   Come join us in prayer. 

If you have any family changes 

such as a child going to 

college, changes of address, 

phone, email, birth of a child or 

hospitalization of a family member, please call 

the church office at 864-242-3805.  We want this 

important information and to keep our records up-

to-date.  Have a wonderful and safe summer. 

VBS 2016 
July 17-21, 2016 

5:45-8:30pm 
Ages 3-12th Grade 


